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2nd November 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

School Photographs – Change of Date 

 

Suzanne Lee will now be in school on Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th of November to take class 

photos, individual pupil photos and a group photo with siblings who already attend school or 

nursery.  

 

Each pupil is going to have an individual photo taken, although there is no obligation to buy.  If 

your child has other siblings in the school and you would like a group photo, please complete 

the slip below and return to the school no later than Thursday 10th November. 

 

Please could you ensure that your child/ren wear their school uniform on both of these days. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mark Taylor 

Head Teacher 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Eldest Pupil Name _________________________ Class  ____________ 

 

 

I would like a photo taken with my sibling(s) who already attend school. 

 

 

Signed _________________________________ Date ___________ 

 


